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Dates 

Friday 31st March- Break up for Easter 

Monday 17th April- Return to school 
Bank Holiday Monday-School Closed Monday 1st May 

Bank Holiday Monday-School Closed Monday 8th May 

Week Beginning Monday 1st May- Coronation 

Celebrations 

Friday 5th May – dress up as a King/Queen/in red, 

white or blue 

Wednesday 24th May – Year 1 performance at 2pm 

Friday 26th May- Break up for half term 

Monday 5th June- Staff Inset Day (School Closed) 

Tuesday 6th June- Return to school 

 
Try downloading 1 Minute Maths App from White Rose.  This 

will help your child to develop their maths fluency in lots of 

different areas.  It’s also free! 

Top marks online is also a free website with lots of varied 

maths games. 

 

Topics 
This half term we will be focussing on 

Avocado Baby. We will be reading, learning 

and writing our own stories. We will have 

opportunities for drama and role play 

linked to the story too. We will be making 

our own healthy food.  

 
 

Reading 
Just a reminder that every class has a 

reading race chart and every time your 

child reads at home and has their 

reading record signed, they get to 

move up the reading race track. When 

the child has reached the end of the 

race track, they will receive a 

Marvellous Me badge from Mrs 

Charlton and be invited to ‘Afternoon 

Tea with Mrs C’ where the children will 

enjoy afternoon tea and a story with 

Mrs Charlton. As well as the whole 

class reading race, there will be a 

whole school display, showing the 

children who have been invited for 

Afternoon Tea. 

 

 

 

 

 

PE 

 

All children must have a PE kit with them in 

school at all times: 

White T-Shirt 

Black or Green Shorts 

Trainers or Plimsolls 

No earrings to be worn at any time. 

 

Class 3 will have PE on Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays 

 

Class 4 will have PE on Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays 

 

Remember to put names on all belongings 

including shoes, jumpers, coats and hats. 

 

Please ensure your child has a water bottle in 

school if they would like a drink throughout 

the day- only plain water allowed. 

 

 
 

 

  


